APR | 192

Docket No. STN 50-482
License No. NPF-42

Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation
ATIN: Bart D. Withers

President and Chief Executive Officer
P.0. Box 411
Burlington, Kansas 66839

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 28, 1992, that provided your
confirmation of actions that Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation (WCNOC)
planned to take prior to restart of the plant following the noise event of the
same date. These actions were agreed upon as the result of discussions
between Mr. P. Gwynn of NRC Region IV and Mr. J. Bailey of your staff.

In this letter, members of your staff committed to brief the NRC on the
results of your investigation into the cause of this event. You and your
staff conducied these briefings in the form of two technical presentations
that were presented on March 24, 1992, at NRC Headquariers in Rockville,
Maryland, and at the WCNOC site on March 26, 1992.

As the result of your technical presentations and our own un?oing NRC
inspection into this event, on March 26 you were given verbal NRC concurvence
with your plans for restart of the plant. This memorandum provides
documentation of that concurrence. Thank you and your staff for the excellent
support and cooperation provided to the NRC staff during the event
investigation,
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¥ Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator

cc*

Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corp.

ATTN: Otto Maynard, Director
Plant Operations

P.0. Box 411

Burlington, Kansas 66839

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
ATTN: Jay Silberg, Esq.

1800 M Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20036
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